
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

April 26, 2016 
 

 
 
Members Present:   
Sean McDonald, Ray Bonney, Bob Schroeder, Richard Bairam (Turk) 
 
Absent (excused):  Jim Gorton, Jim Levesque 
 
Turk called the meeting to order at 6:40.  The Committee read the minutes from the meeting held on 
3/23/16.  Bob Schroeder motioned to accept the minutes as presented.  The motion was second by 
Turk.  All in favor. 
 
The Committee went over the monthly spreadsheet.  The recycling has increased as it always does after 
January and February.  The cost of the recycling (single stream) has decreased again to $37.50.  That is 
almost a decrease of $10.00 in the past 2 months. 
 
Earth Day was on April 23rd.  It went very well.  There was a steady line of traffic using the paper 
shredding service that we contracted for.  It was a big hit and it seems to be growing every year. 
 
The Department is still short 2 employees  and now we have another that is out on short-term disability. 
We are presently rotating some help with the highway department that is also short staffed. 
 
Jim Gorton had informed Diane about an illegal dump off the interstate.  Diane found it and has notified 
the State. 
 
Turk motioned to adjourn at 7:40, second by Ray.  All in favor. 


